
March 23rd 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer,  

RE: Lionheart Easter Revision offer  

These strategies include: study skills sessions, advice and guidance around 

optimum revision resources, mentoring, revision sessions, targeted intervention, trial 

examinations and individual feedback designed to support students to reflect on 

individual areas for further focus.  

We hope our parents and carers also feel supported to understand how best to 

support your child with the examination season. If you do have any questions, please 

do not hesitate in contacting your child’s tutor or teachers in order gain further 

advice. 

Microsoft Teams ‘Live’ lectures 

In addition to a range of face to face revision sessions that may target specific 

learners in school, this Easter we have asked a team of specialist teachers from 

across our schools to plan and deliver some high quality ‘live’ lectures that will be 

delivered via Microsoft Teams.  

These sessions will occur on Monday 03 April, Tuesday 04 April, Wednesday 05 

April and Thursday 06h April throughout the day during the first week of the Easter 

holidays.  

These lectures will be also be recorded and made available via the Lionheart VLE by 

the following day so students can watch again, pause and make revision notes.  

This is especially useful if they have been invited into their school for some on-site 

support. The option to ‘watch again’ can be scheduled flexibly over the holiday 

period.  

The schedule and accompanying links to these sessions are attached to this letter.   

We would encourage your child to review this learning offer and plan to attend some 

of the one-hour sessions in order enhance their understanding. The sessions are 

targeted to support pupils to achieve well in line with their target grades. Please 

support your child to reflect on their learning and attend sessions that they feel would 

benefit them.  

Lionheart VLE revision courses  

To supplement this offer, we have also created revision courses via the Lionheart 

VLE that contain many pre-recorded revision sessions, resources and model 

answers to further support your child.  

From Monday 03 April, please follow these links for these further resources:  



 

GCSE Revision Courses: 

https://vle.lionhearttrust.org.uk/course/index.php?categoryid=160 

 

A-level Revision Courses: 

https://vle.lionhearttrust.org.uk/course/index.php?categoryid=161 

 

GCSE Tutorials- How to Revise Videos  

We have also devised a range of ‘How to Revise’ videos. These videos provide 

students with evidence led tips and approaches linked to specific subjects. We hope 

they serve as useful reminders and are further supportive and motivating.  

You can find the range of revision videos uploaded here:  

https://vle.lionhearttrust.org.uk/course/view.php?id=1100 

 

In school sessions 

In addition to this, your child’s school is providing on-site sessions for Design and 
Technology on Monday 03 April and Food Technology on Monday 03 and Tuesday 
04 April from 09:15 – 15:00. These sessions will enable learners to complete their 
NEA (coursework) to a high standard. We hope that this offer will help to boost 
confidence, supporting your child to feel positive and prepared for the summer term. 
 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any specific questions.  

Kind regards,  
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